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West Flagler Street Closed for Railroad Crossing Repairs 
 

 

Miami, FL – Beginning at 6:00 a.m. on Thursday, November 16, 2017 until Friday, November 

17, 2017 at midnight, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) and CSX Transportation 

will close the railroad crossing located on State Road 968/West Flagler Street (near NW 71 

Avenue) for these days, weather permitting. During this time, all traffic will be detoured away 

from West Flagler Street and directed to follow signs to alternate local roads. 

 

This detour is being established to allow workers to perform construction to the CSX Railroad 

Crossing. During the closure, workers will replace the existing tracks and crossing surface to 

improve ride quality. 

 

Detour Intent 

West Flagler Street will be closed to vehicular traffic at CSX Railroad Crossing No. 631055E 

east of NW 71 Avenue.  

 

Eastbound Detour: 

Eastbound traffic on West Flagler Street will be directed to make a left at northbound NW 72 

Avenue, a right at eastbound NW 7 Street, then traffic will make a right at southbound NW 57 

Avenue and will continue until West Flagler Street. 

 

Westbound Detour: 

Westbound traffic on West Flagler Street will be directed to make a right at northbound NW 57 

Avenue, a left at westbound NW 7 Street, then traffic will make a left at southbound NW 72 

Avenue and will continue until West Flagler Street. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Javier Hurtado at 305-470-5166 or Marco Incer at 305-

592-1070. 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Detours Ahead 
November 16 6:00 AM to November 17 at Midnight 

Full Closure of West Flagler Street for Railroad Rehabilitation 

 


